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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

I believe striking workers deserve to have unemployment benefits. The hardship of 

not having pay while striking is astronomical for some and even a portion of our 

income will give us the ability to continue to fight for market wages and safe staffing. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Camelia Davis RN 


